
THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF BROOKLINE 

BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS 02445 


LINUS 1. GUILLORY JR., PhD 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Request for Gift Acceptance June 28, 2023 

The School Department requires specific authorization for acceptance of gifts. 


Motion: School Committee Accepts the donations listed below for school department use: 


Donor Amount RecipientlPurpose Account NumberlName 

Nancy Donahoe and the 
8th Grade Class of2022 

Parents 

$700.00 Heath School/Each year the graduating class 
gifts the school money or an item. 

3300SEF4/Heath School Gift 
Account 

Kaitlin M. Robinson $50.00 Brookline High School/Queer Student Union 3300SEF9IBrookiine High 
School Gift Account 

Alicia Hsu $200.00 Brookline High School/Queer Student Union 3300SEF9/Brookiine High 
School Gift Account 

Nancy Lee $100.00 Brookline High SchoollBoys Volleyball 3300SEG IlBrookline High 
School Athletic Gift Account 

Jeffrey A. Smagula $250.00 Brookline High SchoollBoys Volleyball 3300SEGIIBrookiine High 
School Athletic Gift Account 

Daniela Tomer $50.00 Brookline High School/Boys Volleyball 3300SEG IlBrookline High 
School Athletic Gift Account 

Kenneth Liu $150.00 Brookline High School/Boys Volleyball 3300SEG IlBrookline High 
School Athletic Gift Account 

Robert H. Guen $200.00 Brookline High School/Boys Volleyball 3300SEG 1 IBrookline High 
School Athletic Gift Account 

Justin Soohoo $100.00 Brookline High SchoollBoys Volleyball 3300SEG IlBrookline High 
School Athletic Gift Account 



P1Jblic Schools of BroolIJioe 

Donna Chisholm <donna_chisholm@psbma.org> 

QSU description 
1 message 

Kelli McDermott <kelli_mcdermott@psbma.org> Wed, Apr 5,2023 at 7:47 AM 
To: Donna Chisholm <donna_chisholm@psbma.org> 

The Brookline Queer Student Union (QSU) is an LGBTQ+ affinity space that is open throughout most of the school day as 
a work, social, and reading space for students. Students are able to find affinity with each other or the largely queer 
faculty that helps to keep the room open. The QSU is also an open space used by the Queer Action Club, GSA, and other 
school organizations for events. Starting in the 2023-2024 school year the space will also host speaker series, student 
workshops, and more as part of a recent Brookline Innovation Fund grant. The money raised will also fund the 
"OUTstanding Speaker Series". 

Thank you! 

Kelli 
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